
 

 

15 July 2024 

 

 

David Jacob 

Hydra Engineering 

PO Box 327 

Rhododendron Oregon 97049        Sent via email 

 

Re: Concrete Storage Tank (5,000 gal) 

 Columbia Hills HOA  –  WS # 06118 

 Final Approval – PR # 206-2015  

 

 

Mr. Jacob: 

 

On 12 July 2024 our office received confirmation that the above project was completed and 

that conditions from the 2 April 2024 conditional approval letter were met. 

 

This verification completes the plan review requirements. Final approval is issued at this time, 

and the facility is approved for use from OHA. 

 

Please continue to provide Daniel Osborn information to complete merging the two water 

systems into one, Columbia Hills HOA. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 971.201.6428. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Pete Farrelly, PE 

Regional Engineer 

Drinking Water Services 

 

 

cc:  Daniel Osborn, Columbia County HD 

Mike Stone, Columbia Hills HOA 
 

 

 
PUBLIC HEALTH DIVISION 
Drinking Water Services  

 

 Tina Kotek, Governor 

800 NE Oregon Street, #640 
Portland, OR 97232-2162 

Phone: 971-673-0405 
Fax: 971-673-0694 

http://healthoregon.org/dws 
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